
FACULTY SENATE RESOLUTION 79-03 

 

WHEREAS, concern has been expressed over the adequacy of design, location, construction, and 

renovation of University buildings, and 

WHEREAS, there apparently has been a lack of consistent faculty consultation in the design process; 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Faculty Senate affirms the policy of the Office of Vice-Chancellor 

for Administration that in the design and construction of new buildings, proper concern be given for the 

teaching and research needs of the faculty and that there be broad faculty consultation in the 

development of plans for such construction. 

The Faculty Senate further requests that the faculty be consulted when changes in the configuration of 

present facilities or renovations in present buildings are being contemplated. 
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